
  
 
 
November 18, 2022 
  
Patrick Augino 
Executive Director 
Optics and Electro-Optics Standards Council (OEOSC) 
75 Barrett Drive #1190 
Webster, NY 14580 
 
 
Dear Pat: 
 
The ANSI Executive Standard Council’s (ExSC’s) Audit Subcommittee has closed the 
OEOSC/ASC OP audit as a result of OEOSC and ASC OP submitting revised procedures 
and successfully completing the reaccreditation process. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (212) 642-8925 or by e-
mail – jmoskowitz@ansi.org. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jay Moskowitz 
Director, Standards Developer Audit Program  
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